TWIN CREEK WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION

PO BOX 88

NEW BADEN, TEXAS 77870

Phone: 1-(979) 828-5385 * Fax: 1-(979) 828-2445

Web: www.twincreekwsc.org * Email: office@twincreekwsc.org

January 24, 2025

Dear Twin Creek Water Supply Corporation Members/Stockholders

As you may know, as a Non-Profit Water Supply Corporation (WSC) chartered under Texas law
it is governed by an elected Board of Directors of seven positions. Each year the WSC holds an
election and depending on which positions are up to be filled, we elect active Members to fill
those positions.

This year, 2025, there are two Director Positions that are up for election. Any active WSC
Member can run to fill a Position.

We are fortunate this year to have two Directors who are filling those Positions and who are
willing to run as incumbents for the open Positions. This does not mean that no one else can
run. Any active Member can run to fill a Position if elected. If you are interested in serving as a
Director, please contact The Twin Creek WSC office by telephone at 979-828-5385 so we can
help you comply with the election procedures and the preparation of your candidate package.
You will then need to submit your completed package to the Twin Creek Office on or before
March 3, 2025 to be eligible as a candidate.

The results will be announced at the annual Stockholder/Member Meeting which will be held at
the Twin Creek WSC office at 10:00AM on Saturday April 26, 2025. Hope to see you at the
meeting.

Thank you in advance for your willingness to serve our Water Supply Corporation.

Sincerely,

edigo, President TCWSC



